
Concerns growing for welfare
of 65-year-old man last seen
in Parkgrove area

UPDATE:  Police  Scotland:  “Gary
Coyle,  reported  missing  in
Edinburgh, has been traced safe and
well.
“Thank you to all who shared our appeal.”

Police are are appealing for help to trace Gary Coyle, 65, who
has been reported missing from Corstorphine, Edinburgh.

He was last seen around 9.20am on Saturday, 30 November in the
Parkgrove area.

He is described as around 5ft 4, of slim build and has long
thinning  grey  hair.  It  is  not  known  what  clothing  he  is
wearing.

Inspector Alison Lawrie said: “Concerns are growing for Gary’s
welfare. I am appealing to anyone who might have seen him,
knows where he may be, or if Gary himself sees this appeal, to
please get in touch with officers.”

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  call  101,  quoting
reference  number  3163  of  Sunday,  1  December  2024.
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